
 
 
TROPICANA AVENUE PHASE II 
 
 
 
The Nevada Department of Transportation (NDOT) is making safety and roadway improvements along the 
East Tropicana Avenue corridor. In addition, bridge joint rehabilitation is planned for the bridge on US 95 
over Tropicana Avenue, as shown on the map below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The work will be performed from 7:00 p.m. to 7:00 a.m., April 15 and 16, 2020. After a day to transition, the 
contractor will switch to day-work, 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. on April 18 and 19, 2020. During the stated working hours, 
there will be closure of up to two lanes and a shoulder. 
 
NOTE: RTC TRANSIT SERVICE WILL MAINTAIN ITS 15-MINUTE SERVICE INTERVAL THROUGHOUT 
CONSTRUCTION. TO SIGN UP FOR PROJECT UPDATES, PLEASE VISIT THE WEBSITE BELOW OR 
SUBSCRIBE TO RECEIVE ROUTE 201 ALERTS. 

 
 
Special Notice: NDOT and its contractors continue vital highway construction and maintenance activities 
upkeeping Nevada’s transportation system for essential travel and supply chain deliveries. We practice 
COVID-19-related public health and safety protocols, including social distancing of six feet or more and 
restricting groups to 10 or less, thereby keeping our team, families and communities safe and connected. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
PROJECT HOTLINE  PROJECT WEBSITE 
702.899.3939   www.nevadadot.com/projects-programs/tropicana-overlay 

TROPICANA AVENUE 

US 95 

https://www.rtcsnv.com/ways-to-travel/schedules-maps/bus-stop-closures/
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/NVRTC/subscriber/new?topic_id=RTC_T201

